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From: Joe Zamora <jzamora@sbunified.org>
Sent: Thursday, May 2, 2024 7:39 PM

To: sbcob

Subject: Glen Annie

Caution: This email originated from a source outside of the County of Santa Barbara. Do not click links
or open attachments unless you verify the sender and know the content is safe.

Dear County Supervisors, I'm writing this letter against the proposal to build 1000 homes on the Glen
Annie golf course. It seems like there has been no foresight into what this project will do to our local
community. | understand that we need to have a quota of housing for people in the area, but putting
these homes and this project in such a close proximity to Dos Pueblos high school and Brandon
Elementary will be disastrous. Getting off at Glen Annie is already a dangerous situation, and | have
witnessed many accidents by drivers trying to exit at the last second. Just the other day | saw four cars
parked on the side at the exit to Glen Annie that had been involved in an accident. As a result of this
accident bumper to bumper traffic went south all the way until Patterson Avenue. This is just one
example of what will happen and probably be even more magnified if you go through with building
homes on this site. The welfare of our students is a priority and you are allowing a project like this to
jeopardize the safety of our students and families in the area. The roads simply cannot handle this
proposed project. Would you want your kids to be driving in this traffic on a daily basis or riding their
bikes down Cathedral Oaks with all the cars that will be added to the roadways? This is a very big
issuel

The inclusion of open space and other amenities will also attract more people and cars. I'm asking
you to not approve this project. The negatives definitely outweigh the benefits and you really need to
look at this project and understand what a detriment it will be to the entire Goleta valley.

Respectfully, Joe Zamora
Dos Pueblos high school
Physical education teacher
Boys varsity basketball coach
DPHS class of 85

Do not let what you cannot do
Interfere with what you can do

CONFIDENTIALITY NOTICE: This is a transmission from the Santa Barbara Unified School District and
may contain privileged and confidential information. It, and any attachments, are intended only for
the

addressee(s) . If you are not the intended recipient, you are hereby notified that any review,
dissemination, distribution or duplication of this communication and its attachments is strictly
prohibited by applicable state and federal law. If you are not the intended recipient, please contact
the sender by reply email and destroy all copies of the original message and attachments.
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